
Intro to Theology	 PEP 2020

1 Grudem, 28, 29

Sproul, 25, 29, 30


Monday: Answer 
questions at the end of 
Grudem chapters 28 & 29. 


Wednesday: Write one 
paragraph for each 
chapter your read in 
Sproul (chs 25, 29, 30)


Christology (Offices, 
Resurrection, Ascension)

2 Grudem, 34, 35, 36

Grudem, 37, 38


Monday: Answer 
questions at the end of 
Grudem chapters 34, 35, 
36. 


Wednesday: Answer 
questions at the end of 
Grudem chapters 37, 38. 

Soteriology

3 Allison (Unfinished 
Reformation) Chs 1-3

Monday: Pick 2 of the 
commonalities from 
chapter 2 and write a 
paragraph demonstrating 
why they these doctrines 
are important. 


Wednesday: Pick 2 of the 
differences in Protestants 
and Catholics and show 
why these are significant 
issues. 

Soteriology

4 Allison (Unfinished 
Reformation) Chs 4-7

Monday: Write a 
paragraph discussing the 
differences in how 
Protestants and Catholics 
view Mary. 


Wednesday: Write a 
paragraph on the 
differences in how 
Catholics and Protestants 
view salvation. 

Soteriology

5 Grudem: 44-46

Sproul: 46-48

Monday: Answer 
questions at the end of 
Grudem chapters 44-46. 


Wednesday: Write one 
paragraph for each 
chapter your read in 
Sproul (chs 46, 47, 48)


Ecclesiology (Structure, 
Marks of Church)
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6 Grudem: 49-50

Sproul: 51, 52

Monday: Answer 
questions at the end of 
Grudem chapters 49, 50. 


Wednesday: Write one 
paragraph for each 
chapter your read in 
Sproul (chs 51, 52)


Ecclesiology (Ordinances) 

7 Grudem: 54, 55

Sproul: 53, 56

Monday: Answer 
questions at the end of 
Grudem chapters 54, 55. 


Wednesday: Write one 
paragraph for each 
chapter your read in 
Sproul (chs 53, 56)


Eschatology

8 Grudem: 56-57

Sproul: 59, 60

Monday: Answer 
questions at the end of 
Grudem chapters 56, 57. 


Wednesday: Write one 
paragraph for each 
chapter your read in 
Sproul (chs 59, 60)


Eschatology


